On behalf of The Sanctuary on the Park Homeowners Association, I am commenting on
the Centennial Airport Part 150 Study, as requested in the February 22, 2008,
Federal Register. The Sanctuary on the Park community is located at the intersection
of Jordan and Caley Roads and directly abuts the southern perimeter of the Cherry
Creek State Park. Our community consists of 53 single family homes all of which
were built in the last 9 years. When we purchased our home sites we were assured
that Sanctuary on the Park did not lie beneath any of the accepted flight paths to
or from Centennial Airport. Some homeowners specifically moved here from former
locations that were subject to aircraft noise from Centennial Airport.

It is of interest to us that thus far in 2008 there have been 926 Noise Complaints
related to Centennial Airport operations. These complaints were registered by 56
households. Of these, 81% were registered by 5 households and 52% by just one
household. It seems that just a very few malcontents are attempting to magnify the
true extent of the problem.
We have reviewed the Noise Compatibility Program recommendations and have identified
that the following flight track changes have the potential to significantly increase
aircraft noise over our homes:
# 3 — Implement 010 degree departure heading for jet aircraft at night
# 4 — Test 24-hour flight tracks between 350 and 010 degree headings
# 5 — Elimination of preferential runway use.
Our community strongly opposes these three recommendations. We urge the FAA not to
approve these flight tracks for the following reasons:

- They would increase aircraft noise In the immediate vicinity of our homes

- The increased aircraft noise would result in lower property values

- The increased aircraft noise would disturb the animals in the Park

- The increased aircraft noise would disrupt the Canadian Geese migration path,
which use our community’s open space as a resting area

Sincerely,

Dr. Malcolm M. Jones

6292 South Blackhawk Court

Centennial, CO 80111-6072

(303) 766-5191 E-Mail: m-mjones@msn.com

For the Sanctuary on the Park Home Owners Association
By Malcolm Jones, President

cc: Councilmen Todd Miller (tmiller@centennialcolorado.com) and
Ron Weidmann (rweidmann@centennialcolorado.com)



